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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

It is always said to justify reductions on FIT or increase for consumers that wholesale prices are 

going down. The ESC is always favoring the power distributors and retailers ,AND WE ARE 

ALWAYS THE ONES WHO LOOSE 

 

Other fees and charges 

It is a rip off to pay 5.2 cents KW to solar power owners, when they charge 39 cents when we buy 

back the electricity. and I do not believe that the distributors expend 34 cents for kw to keep poles 

and lines 

we were trick to expend money on solar power, and now you the ESC are benefiting the big guys, 

shame on you 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

YES, protect the consumers against the greed of the distributors and retailers 
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